
 

     Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                         8th October 2021 

 
These little guys are for Bracken who has been hunting monsters all week! 

 

Joke of the Week…  

 

What happens when! 
 

Monday pm PE RugbyTots 

Tuesday am Music 

Wednesday am Forest School 

(for Badgers) 

Thursday Scrimbling 

 

 

 
 

Look out for your Key 

Person meetings after half 

term… 

We’re looking forward to 

seeing you x 

Things to talk about at home… 
This week in the Badgers we read: 

 
and talked about things that started with the 

letter p: penguin, pig, potato and peas 

    
 

 

 
 

Crackley Hall School Open Day: Thurs 7th October 

Half Term (term time children): 

Saturday 16 October to Sunday 31 October 2021 

 

Nursery/Reception Open Evening: Thurs 18th Nov 

PTA Christmas Event: Saturday 4th December 

Term ends (term time children):  

Tuesday 14th December 

 

 
 

 

   
 

If your child has a 

temperature, or feels unwell,  

please keep them at home.  

Thank you for understanding. 

 

If you have calpol… stay away 

from nursery for 24hrs 

If you have antibiotics… stay 

away from nursery for 48hrs 
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